
On Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at 6:45 p.m., a public hearing will be held by the Mayor and 

the City Council of the City of Clinton, Illinois in the Fire Department Bay, City Hall, 

Clinton, Illinois, for the purpose of considering and hearing testimony as to vacating an 

alley between the 1600 blocks of E. North Street and E Washington Street between Fuller 

Street and Route 54 East by the City of Clinton described as follows: 
The alley running east and west between Lots 10, 11 and 12 in 

Block 2 of Fuller addition on the North and Lot 13, 14 and 15 

in Block 2 of Fuller addition on the South.  Said one block 

road begins at the developed road Fuller Street running 

north/south, to Illinois Route 54. 

An accurate map of the subject parcels to be exchanged between the parties and the form 

of the proposed Exchange Agreement are on file with the City Clerk. 

You are further notified that the said proposed vacating of the City Street may be changed, 

altered, modified, or redrafted in its entirety. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given the 

opportunity to be heard.   

By order of the City Council of the City of Clinton, DeWitt County, Illinois. 

KAMREN WILFORD 

City Clerk 

 


